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Mission Moment - June 25,2017
Vietnam Mission Trip Report

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.

Our mission trip to Vietnam was a huge success, especially for our first time taking a group there. We brought two teams. One
of our teams, led by our College Pastor, Aaron Chastain, stayed in Ho Chi Minh City and worked with our IMB missionaries,
Michael & Deborah Hughes, to reach out to college students throughout the city. They visited coffee shops and engaged stu-
dents who wanted to speak English.

Our second team, led by our Mission Pastor, Scott Ward, and the Pastor of Vietnamese Gospel Baptist Church, Ngoc Ha, took a
team of dentists, doctors, and nurses up into the Central Highlands to do dental/medical clinics among tribal people with
little access to care.

We are looking forward to continuing our partnership and are looking towards May 2018 as our next trip.

Pray
Take some time this morning to pray for Michael & Deborah Hughes as they continue to reach out in the mega-city of Ho Chi

Minh City. God is doing an awesome work through them, but there is so much work left to do.

Don't Forget
Today right after the morning worship service in Room 114 we will have an informational meeting for those interested in

going on the Men's Mission Trip to Alaska in September. The meeting will only last a few minutes, so make your way quickly
over to the room.
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